From: Public Access DC Comments 
Sent: 15 November 2016 19:44
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 16/02116/F

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 7:44 PM on 15 Nov 2016 from Mr Bryan Mills.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	7 Walford Road Sibford Ferris Banbury OX15 5BL 

	Proposal:
	Agricultural barn on agricultural parcel 

	Case Officer:
	George Smith 

	Click for further information


	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mr Bryan Mills

	Email:
	

	Address:
	Marias House, Main Street, Sibford Ferris, Banbury OX15 5RA


	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	General Public

	Stance:
	Customer objects to the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	1. A building of this type and size is most unsuitable for the location.
2. When the land in question was allocated to numbers 7-10
Walford Road I believe that there were conditions applied that the land had to remain as agricultural and that no buildings were to be erected.
3. Contrary to the application, I believe that the proposed building will be visible from the Burdrop to Sibford Ferris road and also from the footpath below Wheathills in Sibford Gower.
4.A development of this nature should not be permitted in the Conservation Area.


